
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 

Stratham Safe Routes to School Travel Plan 
 
The Town of Stratham, New Hampshire requests qualifications from certified professional 

engineers to work with the Town of Stratham and the public to develop conceptual designs 

and first order cost estimates for prioritized infrastructure improvements in Stratham’s two 

school zones. This work will be part of a broader Safe Routes to School Travel Plan for the 

town, funded by a Safe Routes to School grant through the NH Department of 

Transportation.  A more detailed RFQ is available at www.strathamnh.gov.  

All responses must be submitted in a sealed envelope, plainly marked “2018 SRTS RFQ”, to: 
Tavis Austin 
Town Planner 

Town of Stratham 
10 Bunker Hill Ave. 
Stratham, NH  03885 

 
Responses must be received by Friday, March 16, 2018, at 4:00 p.m. EST at which time they 
will be publicly opened and brought into the selection process. 
 

http://www.strathamnh.gov/

